
 
 

TOWN OF MOREAU 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW NO. 10 OF 2025 
ENTITLED AMENDING SECTION 74-9 OF THE MOREAU TOWN CODE 

RELATING TO UNSAFE BUILDINGS AND STRUCTURES 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Moreau Town Board will hold a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, August 12, 2025, beginning at 7:02 p.m. at Moreau Town Hall, 351 

Reynolds Road, Moreau, New York 12828, concerning proposed Local Law No. 10 of 

2025.  The purpose of this Local Law is to provide for the health, safety, protection and 

general welfare of persons and property in the Town by updating provisions of the Town 

Code relating to the identification of unsafe buildings and structures and requiring their 

repair or demolition and removal.  Copies of the proposed Local Law are on file in the 

Town Clerk’s Office and also on the Town of Moreau website at 

www.townofmoreau.org.  All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be heard. 

Dated: August 4, 2025 

 

 
Erin Trombley 
Moreau Town Clerk 
 
 

http://www.townofmoreau.org/

